Select Board’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
12/20/2021
corded:

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:

Reuben Wheeler was in to discuss the Bowdoin Historical Preservation Committee or lack thereof, He also
discussed the Bowdoin Historical Society and who was the Treasurer of both groups was at this time. He also
informed the Select Board of a Mr. Wilbur from Connecticut about the Brown cemetery along with a call from a
Mr. McMaster (VP of Maine Cemetery Association) about assisting with the perseverance of any of the
cemeteries.

Discussed the proposed attendance Policy for Elected Officials.
Start reviewing the budget and Town Warrant at the next meeting.

Adjournment at 7:45pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



